






(SJW)  Last Week: 23lbs. Items needed this 

week: Personal Care Items. 

Office Phoneééé...ééééééé388-3766 

Parish Emailéé.é...ésjwhf@hickorytech.net 

FAXéééééééé...éé.ééé..388-2101 

SJW Prayer Chainéé...éé...Joan: 388-5986 

HF Prayer Chainéééé..Margaret: 317-4785 

Email: margaretbuss@yahoo.com 

Rev. Timothy T. Reker - Pastor 

Deacon John Rudd - Pastoral Associate 

Deacon Preston Doyle - Parish Deacon 

Nicole Hermer - Director of Parish Activities 

Glenn Barnette - Bookkeeper 

Connie Wallin - Faith Ministry Education 

Kathy Moldan - HF Rel. Ed. Coor./Office Asst. 

Cody Robeck - SJW Youth Coordinator 

Lauren Bierer - Music Director 

Jon Hermanson - SJW Custodial Engineer 

Ben Moldan - HF Custodian 

Phoneééé.éééééééééé.388-0600 

Websiteéééééé.loyolacatholicschool.org 

Casey Breen - President  

Sr. Mary Beth Schraml, SSND - Primary Principal 

William Schumacher - Intermediate Principal 

Samuel Cotton - High School Principal 

Email bulletin notices to sjwhf@hickorytech.net  

by Tuesday at noon. 

Summer Hours:  

Mon-Thurs: 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Fri: 8:30am - 1:00 p.m. 

Merle Braam, Dorothy Ziegler, Steve Klinkner, 

Vanessa Ewert, George Kluzak, Richard 

Johnson,  John Allen, Jerry Schultz,                          

Harold Young, Pat Gardner, Dan Ewert,               

Ronald Olsen, Therese Breiter, Brian Cline, 

George Larson, Phil Reiland, Nancy Larson,                                     

Henry (Stalberger) Schladweiler 

Congratulations to Loyola class of 2016!  Graduating with Highest Honors 
were Ester Archer, Katerina Vetter and Sean Willaert.  Graduating with Honors 
were Sonya Benzmiller, Dominic Cannella, Kirby Fette, Philip Goettl, Taylor 
Gross, Mykenzie Henriksen, Eleanor Hoffmann-Avina, Jacob Homan, Kim 
Huynh, Alexandra Koberoski, Allison Menke, Abby Mullin, Mathew Naples, 
Judith Ohene-Fori, Nathan Reynolds, Andrew Sharpless and Alex Vetter. 

Ester Archer received the St. Ignatius of Loyola Award, Noah Rajtar received 
the Blessed Theresa Gerhardinger Award, and Jordan Moore and Katerina 
Vetter received the Principalôs Award.  These awards recognize graduates for 
their contributions to Loyolaôs atmosphere of faith, inclusivity, service and 
excellence. 

Congratulations to the following softball players for their all conference awards: 
1st team-  Ester Archer, Rae Dose, Jenna Helget, 2nd team- Kayla Gross, 
Kenady Benning, Honorable Mention- Makenna Elert 

Summer cleaning and remodeling projects will begin next week.  Among our 
summer projects are creating a new main entry way, a third Preschool 
classroom, a Tech Cafe for online learning, and a common staff workroom. 

Has your family ever thought about hosting an exchange student? The miles, 
language, and cultural differences sometimes make us feel worlds apart from 
each other, but when you welcome an international high school exchange 
student into your home, you quickly discover they become family! Loyola is 
currently looking for two families to host two international students from Spain. 
If you are interested, or would like more information, please contact Loyola, 
507-388-0600. 

The Lucky 20 Raffle is back!  The winning tickets will be drawn at 
LoyolaPalooza on August 20. Prizes this year include one $10,000 winner, one 
$5,000 winner, one $1,000 winner, two $500 winners and 15 $200 winners. 
Twenty chances to win on August 20! Tickets are $100 each and can be 
purchased by contacting Carol Brady, 507-381-1381.  

Diocesan ñJubilee of Mercy Daysò to feature noted biblical scholar - 
The diocesan ñJubilee of Mercy Daysò ï to be held on June 8-10 ï will feature 
Stephen J. Binz, a biblical scholar, award-winning author, and popular 
speaker.  During this Jubilee Year, he is giving parish missions, retreats, and 
presentations on: ñThe Door of Mercy: Crossing the Threshold.ò  He will be in 
the diocese to present at our Jubilee Days on the following themes: 1) ñThe 
Divine Mercy of Our Godò (June 8 @ St. Mary Parish, Worthington); 2) ñThe 
Sacred Heart of Jesusò (June 9 @ Sacred Heart Parish, Owatonna); and 3) 
ñThe Spiritual and Corporal Works of Mercyò (June 10 @ Resurrection Parish, 
Rochester). For more information and/or to register for one or all of the days, 
go to: www.dow.org/mercy.  All are welcome! Contact the Parish Office if you 

are interested in carpooling to this event.  

Marriage Encounter Weekend - The best gift a mother can give her 

children is to love their father! Give the best Fatherôs Day gift possible, attend 
the June 18-19 Marriage Encounter! Weekends are held at Mt Olivet 
Conference and Retreat Center in Farmington.   Visit www.marriages.org to 
register or call 651.454.3238.  

St. Maryôs, (Madelia) Annual Spring Salad Luncheon - at St. Maryôs 
School Social Hall Friday, June 3rd.  From 11:00 -1:00.  Free Will Offering. 

Solemn High Mass - There will be no Latin Mass on the First Saturday of 

June. Instead there will be a Solemn High Mass on Friday, June 3, at 6:30PM 
at St. Peter & Paulôs in honor of the Solemnity of the Sacred Heart.   

 In Loving Memory  
of our wife, mother, sister,  
and dear friend. 

JUDY HOGAN 

http://www.dow.org/mercy



